
Letter to the Prime Minister on
investment in innovative science and
technology companies

In a letter to the Prime Minister sent in September 2021, the Council for
Science and Technology (CST) explores how the government can encourage scale
up investment in innovative science and technology companies.

The recommendations in this letter focus on the cultural, behavioural, and
structural changes needed to help unlock scale up investment.

We have added the Prime Minister’s response to the CST letter on investment
in innovative science and technology companies.
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